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Halverson, Beth

From: Felton Laptop <paulafelton@charter.net>
Sent: Friday, June 16, 2017 2:16 PM
To: Office State Actuary, WA
Subject: Retired Teacher Penalty Unfair

Hello; 
 
Mr. Jacob White (DRS) suggested I contact you with an issue I think is extremely unfair to one group of retired 
teachers.   
 
You’ll see his summary of the issue below.  The bottom line is that I took a reduced pension when I retired in 
2014 so that I could continue to substitute teach.  Suddenly (less than 2 years later) the legislature REVERSED 
that requirement, but made no accommodations for those of us caught up in the original legislation to 
REVERSE our decisions.  It seems very unfair that although I “played by the rules” and made my decision, the 
legislature can reverse course, but I can’t? 
 
Please consider allowing the Washington State retired teachers caught in this mess the opportunity to revisit our 
decisions.  It only seems fair! 
 
Paula Felton 
509-307-3211 
paulafelton@charter.net 
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